
Welcome to 5th Grade
Northwest Elementary 

Ms. Shutt and Ms. Griffith



What to 
expect? 



Welcome fifth graders, we’re so 
excited to meet you! This school 
year will look a little different. We 
will be wearing mask, we will be 
social distanced, and our class will 
remain in one room with two 
teachers that will rotate mid-way 
through the day. 



Classroom Expectations 
In 5th grade, we are role models for 
the rest of the school - 5th graders are: 

- Confident
- Responsible
- Reflective 
- Innovative 
- Engaged



Meet your 
Teachers
Ms. Shutt – ELA & Social Studies
Ms. Griffith – Math & Science 



Ms. Shutt
Job Title: 5th Grade ELA
Years in Education: 6
Years at Northwest: 1st year
Born in: Wiconisco, Pennsylvania
Interests: traveling, Disney, new food and 
experiences, mermaids, The Real Housewives, 
reality tv, and quality time with my family. 



Ms. Griffith
5th Grade – Math & Science

Years in Education: 2
Years at Northwest: 1st year
Born in: St. Pete, Florida
Interests and Hobbies: Traveling, paddle boarding, 
going to Disney, watching re-runs of The Office on 
Netflix, and spending time with friends and family. 



Where is the Classroom? 

Ms. Shutt  
Room #26

To find our room when you entering campus, you’ll 
count 3 buildings on the left and walk left down the hall 
to room #26



We’re looking 
forward to 
meeting you on 
Monday!


